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Expressions of Interest: 
 
2025 & 2026 Land Titling Advisory 
Group Membership 
 

 

Background 
 
The Land Titling Advisory Group (LTAG) was jointly established in 2018 by Land Services SA (LSSA) 
and the Office of the Registrar-General (ORG) to create a long-term communication channel between 
property industry stakeholders, LSSA and the ORG.   
 
LTAG is not a decision-making body. It aims to ensure transparent stakeholder consultation which 
enables members to raise issues and concerns and seek clarification on a range of relevant matters.   
 
Feedback from LTAG is used to inform the decision-making processes of both LSSA and ORG. 
Members are urged to communicate and share information from LTAG with their colleagues and 
relevant stakeholders.  
 
Membership of LTAG is for a term of two years with the previous term having expired at the end of 
2024.   
 
Expressions of Interest (EOI) 
 
Expressions of interest in LTAG membership are now sought for the next two-year term (2025 and 
2026).  
 
Past members are welcome to apply. 
 
Participation in LTAG is voluntary and unpaid. The anticipated time commitment is approximately one 
hour every two months for meetings in addition to any time needed to undertake reading and 
preparation for meetings. 
 
The LTAG Terms of Reference are available to view. 
 
To express your interest in membership of the LTAG, please complete the application form. 
 
Applications close on 24 January 2025. 
 
Members will be selected to ensure that LTAG representation is diverse and accurately reflects the 
property industry in South Australia.  
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Those selected for membership will be individually notified and a list will be published on the ORG 
and LSSA websites. 
 
Brenton Pike, CEO of LSSA, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have 
served as members of the LTAG to date. Your assistance and input have been greatly appreciated. 
 
To obtain further information on the LTAG, or for any questions in relation to the EOI, please contact 
customersupport@landservices.com.au or DHUD.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Gemma Wallace 
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